
I am a resident of SE Aurora who is absolutely against changing any flight paths 
over the Aurora vs. the current flight path.  I don't understand how people who buy 
homes by an airport can now complain about airport noise?  Not only that but why 
would residents in Aurora under the proposed new flight path not hear the planes if 
they do?  It will just shift to noise complaints to another area!  I already get air
traffic noise from DIA at times and from Buckly Air Force Base so definately don't 
need any more noise from Centennial Airport!

I am all for finding solutions to noise for the people who live by the airport but 
shifting the flight path over other peoples homes is not the answer.  How about 
limiting large jets after 10pm?  Orange County has similar issues and the jets take 
off at a much steaper rate and no flights are allowed in or out of the airport after
10pm.

Bottom line:   Don't buy a home by an airport and expect it to be quiet!

Rachelle
SE Aurora Resident


